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Comments: Hello, my name is Anders Priebe and I would like to ask that you do not take motorized vehicle rights

away in the Chugach Mountains. Myself, and many many others enjoy taking in the scenery during the winter

season on our snowmobiles and it would be a heartbreak for the rights to be taken away. We feel that riding our

snowmobiles in the Chugach does not hurt any of the ecosystems and biodiversity. 

 


